
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/026/2021-2022                                                                           25th APRIL 2021 
 

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR- SUMMER BREAK 
 

Dear Parents (PreNur-Grades XII), 
 

Greetings! 
 
This is with reference to circular number RVS/CIR/023/2021-2022, Wednesday April 21, 
2021.  The school had floated a survey to parents to get their perspective on early closure 
of school for summer break.  
 
The survey results have revealed that majority parents have expressed their desire to 
follow the summer vacations scheduled in the Academic Calendar 2021 and NOT from 
Monday, April 26, 2021. 
 
Our decision is aligned to government directive of closed campus and RVS philosophy of 
keeping students engaged gainfully during the pandemic. Hence, will carry on with 
online classes and close for summer break as per the Academic Calendar- 2021.  
 
Many of our staff members and their families have been impacted by Covid, we at school 
are doing our best to support them. The well-being of our community- students, parents 
and staff is our duty.  
 
Keeping this in mind we have reworked certain elements in school routine.  
 
Please make a note of the following-  
 

a) There will be some changes in academic classes as per need. In case a teacher 
is on leave the students will be informed about the same by the class teacher in 
the morning.  

b) The Carpediem classes will be suspended from Monday, April 26, 2021 till Friday, 
May 28, 2021.  

c) The quantum of home work will be reduced and the submission dates will also be 
relaxed. All students will be informed about the same by their respective subject 
teacher. 

d) In case your ward is unwell and is unable to attend classes, please reach out to 
the respective class teacher.  

e) SEN Sessions- The SEN department will rework the sessions as and when 
required and will keep the parents informed. Meanwhile, we seek parents support 
in keeping children engaged as per strategies shared by the special educators.  

 
We sincerely hope that we will come out of this situation together with the support of each 
other. Wishing all families good health. 
 
Regards 
Team RVS 


